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Dear parent/ carer 
 
We are proud to announce the opening of our Windmill School Pond this week. A 
school pond offers numerous educational and environmental benefits, serving as an 
outdoor classroom for hands-on learning about ecosystems, biodiversity, and 
wildlife. It provides a unique opportunity for students to engage with nature, 
develop scientific vocabulary, and learn about food chains and adaptations. Ponds 
also enhance the school grounds by attracting diverse wildlife, contributing to local 
biodiversity, and offering a peaceful space for reflection and appreciation of nature.  
 
 
We have implemented a risk assessment to mitigate any identified risks. The area is 
fenced, locked and not accessible without adult supervision. It is constructed in 
accordance with Leeds City Council specification and guidance.  
 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
-- 
Andrew Gamble 
Executive Headteacher 
Low Road and Windmill Music Federation & Daycare 
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